
 

I Ulu i ke Kuamo‘o w  I Mana i ka ‘Ōiwi w   I Kā‘eo no ka Hanauna Hou! 
Inspired by Our Past ~ Empowered by Our Identity ~ Prepared for Our Future! 

 
 
 

E ʻŌlelo Hawaiʻi Kākou 

Aloha	mai	kākou	e	nā	ʻohana,	
 
 Ka ʻUmeke Kāʻeo will be offering Hawaiian Language classes again this year to ʻohana of 
Ka ʻUmeke Kāʻeo.  These classes will focus on conversational skills and will assist those that 
have some, very little or no Hawaiian language experience, so that you are able to support your 
child’s learning. 
 
 Classes will begin on November 5 and will run until December 6.  It is offered on Mondays 
for beginners who have no or very little language experience, Wednesdays for those that have 
some language experience, and Thursdays for those that are intermediate.  All sessions will take 
place at our Waiākea campus in Hale Lamalama. 
 
 These classes are open to all members of your ʻohana.  Those who are interested in 
attending, please register by calling our office at (808) 933-3482 or email sarah@kaumeke.net.  
Mahalo nui. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

When:   November 5 – December 6, 2018 
 
Where: Hale Lamalama on Kuawa St. 

Time: BEGINNERS   
 Mondays 5:00pm - 6:30pm OR 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
 
 BEGINNERS II   
 Wednesdays 5:00pm - 6:30pm OR 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
 
 INTERMEDIATE:   
 Thursdays 5:00pm - 6:30pm 

 
***dates and times subject to change and cancellation of classes may occur due to low 

participation 
 


